
 

 

NOTICE 
February 11th, 2024 
Meeting of St. Paul’s  
Vestry of the Whole 

 
A brief meeting of The Vestry of the Whole will be held following 
the regular 10 AM service this coming Sunday, February 11th. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to explain the need for and 
approve the purchase of a Grand Piano Dolly with an estimated 
cost for purchase and installation between $1,000 and $1,400.  
 

Funds are already available.  The cost of purchase and 
installation will be covered by the funds raised in conjunction with 
the piano’s purchase. 
 

Justification:  Our intial experience with the piano indicates that 
there will be ongoing needs to move the piano to accommodate 
both church and community activities in the Sanctuary. 
 
The piano weighs 674 lbs.  A piano dolly would make moving 
the instrument a much easier and safer process, significantly 
reduce the potential for damaging the piano while it is being 
moved, and reduce the need to have the piano tuned more often 
than necessary. 
 

The Senior Warden and Rector-In-Charge recommend that the 
piano dolly be purchased, and professional piano movers be hired 
for a safe and proper installation. 
 
Proposed:  St. Paul’s Vestry of the Whole authorize funds for the 
purchase and installation of a piano dolly for the Yamaha G2 
which is located in the Sanctuary. 


